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REPORT: Favorable, 5-0 In Favor: Council Members Davis, Dernoga, Hawkins, Streeter and Anderson-

Walker.  

 

The Government Operations and Fiscal Policy (GOFP) Committee convened on February 28, 2019, to 

consider the appointment of Jonathan Butler as Director for the Office of Central Services for Prince 

George’s County. 
 

Prior to joining Prince George’s County, as the Acting Director, Mr. Butler was Chief Business Officer 

for the District of Columbia library, an independent agency of the District of Columbia Government. He 

was responsible for all operations related to business planning, finance, procurement, human resources 

along with other managerial responsibilities. 

 

Mr. Butler has previous experience as Director of Contracts and Procurement with the District of 

Columbia Convention and Sports Authority, the District of Columbia Office of the Deputy Mayor for 

Planning and Economic Development, Data Computer Corporation of America, the District of Columbia 

Office of Contracting and Procurement and Lockheed Martin. 

 

Mr. Butler has as undergraduate Degree from Virginia State University and a MBA from James Madison 

University. He holds membership in several prestigious organizations. 

 

During the Committee meeting Mr. Butler candidly shared (his state) of the Office of Central Services 

and talked about the need for technology and manpower as well as his vision for the Office. This was 

greeted very warmly by Committee Members. 

 

After a very brief but informative exchange, the GOFP Committee voted the appointment of Jonathan 

Butler out favorably, 5-0. 

  
 


